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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
FUTURE COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA AND WORKLOAD PLANNING 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel remains in support of a scoping process to 
consider an amendment to the HMS fishery management plan to authorize shallow-set longline 
gear. We look forward to further work on this agenda item scheduled for the November 2019 
meeting in Costa Mesa, California, an ideal location for Highly Migratory Species fishery 
stakeholders who reside in the Southern California region.  
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